58 Chapel Hill Drive
Brentwood, ®.Y, 11717
July 8, 1975

br. Harold Weisberg
Route @
Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear HMr. Welsberg:

Three months ago Mr. Groden anpeared on WMCA radio. He advised the
listening audience that for some obscure reason nis apoearance on NBC's
Tsmorrow progsram was cancelled, During the WMCA program Mr. Groden
mentioned that you are the sodfather of his child. Therefore, perhaps
you could forward this letter to him.

I have attempted to obtain NBC's version of ¥r. Groden's cancellation,
I have failed in both my attempts. Twice I have sent letters to BC and
I nave never receivec a reply to date; it has been five weeks since my
last letter was sent. I have sent my third letter to NBC simultancously
with the sendin_ of this letter.

I ‘ish Nr. Grodem to relate his entire version of the NBC episode.
So that at least I will have one side of the story.

E%Léuhbf;°b/7vtd?#&‘;£c Sincerely,
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